
13/11/2020 

MS Lesley Dunton 
14 Wandeen RD 
Clareville NSW 2107 
ljd1@live.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1163 - 24 Wandeen Road CLAREVILLE NSW 2107

I would like say how disappointed I am in receiving the "updated" plans for 24 Wandeen Road. 
There appears to be an absolute minimum of changes, nothing addresses the removal of the 
trees and the house fitting in with the "lie of the land". I urge you please to re read all our 
submissions and in particular the lengthy report completed by Mr and Mrs Henry. I cannot 
believe council would even consider allowing this appalling display of blatant disregard to our 
neighbourhood. 

I would be interested in attending any meetings regarding this application if I am allowed. 

Please, please re read their application and our submissions. I was of the understanding that 
when council received so many objections it had to be elevated to a higher body for 
consideration. Perhaps I am mistaken. 

Regards
Lesley Dunton 

Sent: 13/11/2020 6:27:31 PM
Subject: Online Submission


